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Dear Old Michaelian, 
 
The Old Michaelian Association send our very best wishes to you and your families and we 
sincerely trust that this communication finds you all well. 
 
This past three years have been challenging and torturous not only for the OMA and the 
OMAA but for everyone across the World involving businesses, economies, health services 
and everything that we all regard as normality. It is, therefore, with a real sense of relief, 
that we take this opportunity to write to you today and confirm to you all that the Old 
Michaelian Association is alive and kicking representing all Old Michaelian’s who live all 
over the World and still have fond memories of time spent in NW Norfolk at a school 
fondly remembered as ‘St. Michael’s School’. 
 
On Sunday 8 May 2022 the OMA Committee met for the first time this year to discuss and 
debate all matters relating to the Old Michaelian Association and, under the leadership of 
our Chairman Ian Dupont, it was decided that the date for the 2022 OMA Reunion 
weekend will be as follows: 

29/30 October 2022 
The venue will, once again be, the Heacham Manor Hotel and this is the reason why we 
are writing to you today so that time is given for you to add this detail into your 2022 
diaries and give you plenty of time to plan towards the end of October. 
We will be in contact with you again in August with all of the details of the Reunion 
weekend in the form of a OMA Newsletter. However, if you do want to book your 
reservations at the Heacham Manor Hotel we have arranged special rates especially for 
Old Michaelian’s. 

Heacham Manor Hotel…………Tel: 01485 536030 
 
Thank you for your time and we look forward to contacting you again later. 
 
Best wishes 
 
John Wallington 
OMA Secretary 
 


